SHEILA DIXON Mayor



THOMAS J. STOSUR

Acting Director

MEMO

February 25, 2009

TO:

The Honorable President Stephanie Rawlings-Blake and Members of the Baltimore City Council

City Hall, Room 408 100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

FROM: Ms. Kathleen G. Kotarba, Executive Director

RE: Bill No. 09-0268-City Streets-Naming an Unnamed St. Crispin's Lane

The Baltimore City Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) submits a <u>favorable</u> agency report in support of Bill No. 09-0268- City Streets Naming an Unnamed Alley St. Crispin's Lane.

Thank you for your consideration.

cc. Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Legislative Liaison to the City Council

Mr. Tyler Gearhart, Chairman, CHAP

Mr. Tom Stosur, Acting Director, Department of Planning

Mr. Gary Cole, Deputy Director, Department of Planning

FEB 2 6 2009

COMMISSION FOR HISTORICAL & ARCHITECTURAL PRESERVATION